
Of all times to expand, now is not the time. Here we are going into what is sure to be an extreme drought condition 

this summer and I don’t believe that our water resources will be able to sustain homes and families much less an 

increase in farming cannabis!  

  Personally I hate these large grows that are happening already, not the small farmers that are working within the 

legal system and adhering to the criteria that is required, but the large grows that have been allowed to exist simply 

because there has been next to no code enforcement to either bring them to the level required or shut down their 

operations. The loss of good grazing and hay production lands is absolutely heartbreaking and will drive out the last 

bit of history in agriculture in our county.  

  Please look at what has happened up to this point and listen to your constituents and conscience and vote NO to 

the expansion. 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 


